A $148 charge to "deliver" electricity to our home right after 7 days without power is infuriating, to say
the least. In the 20+ years we have lived in our home in Haddam Neck, with all the instances we have
needed additional power for remodeling, construction, repairs, broken hot water heaters, etc., never
have we ever even come close to that amount! Change does indeed need to happen!

Respectfully,
Debra & James Simpson, Haddam Neck



